
HOW TO TEST THE WEEP SYSTEM
ON YOUR MILGARD® WINDOWS AND DOORS

Time Requirement:
10 minutes

Difficulty:
Easy

Materials Required:
Putty Knife, Heavy-Duty Tape, Water, Large Bucket Container

DIY SELF-SERVICE GUIDE

The images included in this guide specifically show a half-vent window, but instructions are appropriate for all Milgard® Windows and Doors.



INSTRUCTIONS:

Weep holes are small openings in the window exterior that allow water to 
drain away from the window. These instructions will guide you through how 
to test the weep system on your Milgard half-vent window.

1. Begin by removing the operating panel of a half vent window. To do this,   
    open the window all the way. Take out the window sash by lifting up and  
    pulling the bottom of the sash out first.

2. Use a putty knife to remove the window track.
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WINDOW TRACK



3. If there are weep hole covers on your window, remove them at this time,  
    using a putty knife. Cover the weep holes with heavy duty tape.

4. Fill the track with water until it is filled half way up the track edge. Let the  
    water rest for at least 15 minutes. If there is no change in the water   
    depth, there is no defect in the weep system.
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5. After placing the large container directly under the weep hole, drain the  
    weep system by removing the tape and allowing the water to exit the  
    system. Finish by replacing the weep covers, window track and sash.
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